
                 

EAST MEON RECREATIONAL GROUND TRUST AGM
Monday 16 May 2022 at 20:30

Minutes 
Apologies for absence were received from Cllr Andrew Hales 
Minutes of the last meeting held on 17 May 2021 were approved, proposed by Cllr Tom 
Tyrwhitt-Drake, and seconded by Cllr Matt Atkinson. 
The Chair read out an email from  East Meon Cricket Club in which they expressed their 
thanks to the Parish Council for their support in securing a grant for the new electronic 
scoreboard. 
The Chair reported that works carried out included grass cutting, the RoSPA inspection 
and improvements to the play area. 
The accounts for the East Meon Recreation Ground Trust for the year ending 31 March 
2022 were approved as below. 
Date of the next Annual General Meeting will be 22nd May 2023. 

EAST MEON RECREATION GROUND TRUST ACCOUNTS FOR THE
YEAR ENDING 31 MARCH 2022

Registered Charity Number 301807

RECEIPTS
East Meon Cricket Club Donation           617.40
East Meon Parish Council                  593.50
TOTAL                        1,210.90

PAYMENTS
Electricity           380.18
Water Supply                    150
Grass Cutting                 525
Play Area Inspection           68.50
Rates           87.22
TOTAL                        1,210.90

This is to certify that the above are true, being extracted from the accounts of East 
Meon Parish Council, through whose accounts all these transactions were made.
Signed:
Date: 
Susan Davenport
Chair


